The McLean Rotary Club Foundation, Inc.

Board Meeting of January 27, 2009

The meeting was called to order by President Stan Richards at 11:00 a.m. 

Present:  Board Members: Stan Richards, Bob Rosenbaum, Bob Hahne, Todd Dempsey, Ed Shahin, Bob Frank, and Club liaison Glenn Yarborough (non-voting).

The minutes of the Board meeting of October 21, 2008 were approved. 

An investment review was presented by Todd Dempsey.  We will hold our current investment position, invite presentations starting in April as to what we might do with our investment approach, and then consider making possible changes in our position.

The Foundation Treasurer Bob Frank presented a financial report for 2008.

A discussion of the interpretation of the Bylaw provision requiring a vote of the membership before expenditure of endowment principal was continued from our last meeting.

The financial report was accepted as presented by Bob Frank.

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 12:03 p.m.

Respectfully Submitted,

Edward Shahin

Ed Shahin, Secretary 
